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Madam Chairwoman/Mr Chairman,

I would like to thank Special Rapporteur Concepcion Escobar Hernandez for her sixth report

on "Immumty of State officials from foreign criminal jurisdiction". As her report did not

contain any new draft articles and hence no draft articles could be discussed by the

Commission, we decided to keep this year's statement in the d*** committee rather concise.

However, this should not be seen as a decline in interest in this regard. On the contrary, we

continue to believe that this topic is among the most controversial subjects the Commission

has ever dealt with. The issue remains of utmost importance to us.

Therefore, please allow for some brief general comments regarding the sixth report and

resulting debate in the Commission:

Given the intensity of the debate on limitations and exceptions to immunity and the

related draft article 7, we welcome the detailed summary of the debate that took

place during the Sixth Committee in 2017 at the outset of the report.

-  However, as the ILC's report rightly states, the debate in 2017 had shown the

importance of considering procedural aspects together with the discussion of draft

article 7. Procedural safeguards against the misuse of exceptions to immunity are a

vital matter in themselves, but have become even more important with a view to draft

article 7 as it it 
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